2/1R/56.

Dear Sirs-

Llhank you for your report of
our test program of Jan. l4th, 1936.

We me pleased to inform you
that your listings have been checked wih
our logs, and are correct,

fy With best wisues in youx
DXting, wé remain

Very truly yours,
R ADIO STATION WBA .,




{THIS SIDE OF CARD IS FOR ADDRESS

Mr. Xermit Geafy,
RFD #2,
Walnutport, Penna.



